

Frieth CEC School is looking for your help to promote science and engineering that happens in our community. Alongside our STEM week activities, happening over the week starting 12th March, we are looking to invite guest speakers into school (either during the week or at a later date) to inspire the children about Science, maths and engineering.

If you have a job that involves science we would love to hear from you. If you have a spare hour or even half hour to come and tell the children about what you do and how science has helped you that would be even more amazing. We realise that some of you have very busy schedules but if you could spare just a few minutes to write down what you do so we can relay this to the children this would really help.

If you happen to know of anybody in the local community that uses science for their job but doesn't have a child at Frieth we would still love to hear about what they do.

If you are not a scientist but would like to help during STEM week then please get in touch with Ms Green who is coordinating the event.

Many thanks in advance

K Green

Child name Class
Parent name and occupation
I use science or engineering in my job and would be happy to come in and talk to a group of children
I use science or engineering in my job but am not available to come into school
I would like to offer help during STEM week

